
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Arbor Parent App 
 
We would just like to remind all parents and carers that we are no longer using the 
Edulink One app as we have moved to the Arbor parent app. 
 
If you have not accessed this before or cannot remember your password, please go 
to https://login.arbor.sc/ and click “Forgot your password?”. You will be asked for your 
email address and should enter the email address that you use to receive school 
communications. You will then be taken through some security questions and asked 
to reset your password. If you have activated your account previously, your login 
details will remain the same. 
 
This can be used to see up-to-date information on your child and also can be used to 
report same-day absences. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Hogben 
Director of Raising Standards 
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